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Mr. Travis B Lee, Mrs. Enisten C. Streightiff,
Principal Assistant Principal

“AlLlL LEARNERS, ALL FUTURES"

To: HCCTC Learners, Parents, and Guardians
From: Mr. Travis Lee, High School Principal
Re: HCCTC Senior NOCT! and Grades 10 and 11 Remote Learning: Wednesday, 4/20/22

Date: April 19, 2022
HCCTC Learners and Families,

Senior HCCTC students will be taking the NOCTI exams at the HCCTC on Wednesday, April 20, 2022.
Seniors should have previously arranged their own transportation to attend the morning at the HCCTC.
We wish our seniors luck on the exams!

Sophomore and Junior students will not be traveling to the HCCTC tomorrow. They will have online
assignments posted for the HCCTC. Students should be logging in and checking their email for
instructions from their teacher during their scheduled HCCTC time. No Grade 10 or 11 students should
be reporting to the HCCTC on 4/20/22.

Sophomore and Junior students should attend their regularly scheduled HAHS classes through Pd. 4.
Students will be permitted to leave HAHS in the afternoon. However, parent permission is required.
A note should be submitted to the HS Office. Learners are permitted to remain at HAHS, especially if
needing to utilize HASD transportation. These students will be able to work within a designated area at
the school.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,

Travis R. Lee,
HAHS Principal



